
 
 

ARE YOU STUDENTERLAUGETS  

NEW HELPER? 
Are you helpful, positive, and not afraid of physical work? Then you are who we are looking for. 
Studenterlauget is looking for helpful, outgoing, and engaged students to assist in creating the 
circumstances for this year's introduction week, and to help give the new students the best start to 
their studies at BSS. As a helper, you will be part of a team of around 30 other helpers, who together 
are tasked with assisting our instructors in creating the biggest introduction week and rustur in 
Denmark. Does this sound like something for you, and are you ready for a summer filled with fun 
and new friendships? Then read on: 
 
We expect that: 

• You are outgoing, helpful, accommodating, and engaged. 

• You are organized, hardworking. and responsible. 

• You enjoy working with others and have good teamworking skills. 

• You will be an ambassador for Studenterlauget and help give the new students the best start 
to their studies at BSS. 

• You have had an experience-giving role in Studenterlauget. Either as a volunteer or a paid 
employee. 

 
We offer: 

• A job that is challenging, rewarding, and fun. 

• An opportunity to expand your social network. 

• A fantastic social and educational experience as part of Denmark's biggest introduction 
week and rustur. 

Attendance is required on the following dates: 

• Helper day (August 24th) 

• BA Introduction Week (August 26th-28th) 

• MA Introduction Week (August 29th-30th) 
• Rustur (Vigsø) (September 27th-29th) 

There will be no interviews, so we hope you will get creative and conjure up a unique and utterly 
irresistible application. There are no formal requirements for the application, as long as it shows us 
who YOU are, and why YOU would be a perfect part of the upcoming helper team! 
 
However, some information you need to include in your application: 

• If you have any limitations regarding participation over the summer, during the introduction 
week, or during the Rustur (summer school, work, or similar) 

• If you are able to help set up the tent for the Rustur (September 25th-26th) 

Your application must be sent by 23:59 on the 26th of May to helpers@studenterlauget.dk. If you 
have any questions about any of this, please do not hesitate to contact the Helper Managers at 
helpers@studenterlauget.dk. 

Please read our 'recruitment policy' on www.studenterlauget.dk before applying for the job. 
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